
 
General 
meetings start at 
7:00 pm. 
 
We serve supper 
starting at 5:30 
pm.  
 

 

 

 

Horse Pond Fish & Game Club 
Horse Pond Fish and Game Club was established in 1945 

  
 
                  THE RANGE is OPEN EVERY DAY! 
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                       WELCOME TO HORSE POND FISH & GAME CLUB 
                                 Our web site:        www.horsepond.com 
                            MEETING:     TUESDAY, JUNE 6, 2017 
 
YOU must wear your current 2017 membership badge at the range at all times 
when you plan on shooting. Also, when you bring a family member to the range, 
the family member must wear the family membership badge at all times also. 
Only one family member at a time is allowed to accompany a member.  
                    THERE ARE NO EXCEPTIONS TO THIS RULE!!        
 
The spring clean-up that was held on Saturday, May 20 went extremely well. We 
were able to accomplish all the priorities that were set by the board to get done. 
We thank the 19 members that showed up to help with all of the tasks.  
 

• Shooting Sports have been shooting the .22 league. Contact Dave Polonsky 
for information on how to join at davep@tellink.net.  
   

• The Family Archery League has finished their indoor program. The 
outdoor targets have been hung along with a new cross bow target. 
 

• The club clothing director has a complete inventory of shirts, hats and 
sweatshirts available in all sizes. And, he can order any jacket in your size. 
 

• Horse Pond Fish & Game Club has 296 members. We will be bringing in 3 
new members this coming Tuesday at the general meeting starting at 7pm. 
We have openings for 4 more members and then we will be capped again. 
 

• Starting with the August meeting dinners will have a minimum donation 
of $5 for all members. It is costing us over $300 to provide the meal to you.  
The new commercial freezers have been installed and running great. 
 

• PLEASE REMEMBER, this is our last general meeting until August 1. 
We do not meet in the month of July. July is considered a vacation month. 
 
         EVERYONE HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER! 
 

 
Ray Smith, President 
JUNE 2017 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
  
 

DIRECTORS 
COMMENTS 

 
   SAFETY IS OUR #1 
          PRIORITY  
 
   The RANGE is OPEN!                  
 Read the sign on the gate! 
                BE SAFE! 
Please practice safe procedures 
and safe muzzle control at all 
times. You must pick up your 
brass and take down your 
paper targets, ALWAYS!  
      
       DIRECTORS 
 
       KITCHEN: 
    Skip Jacques &  
    Ken Timpe 
 
        RANGE: 
    Keith Fredette & 
    Steve Warner 
 
      FACILITIES: 
     Earl Gelineau: 
         
      GROUNDS: 
     Richard Lanoue 
        
SHOOTING SPORTS: 
     Pete Levesque 
 
  SAFETY/SECURITY: 
    Gary Charbonneau 
      
   CLUB CLOTHING: 
     Jack McPherson 
            
           BE SAFE! 
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